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ALLEGHENY COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PARKS

                      
SUMMARY OF LEGISLATION
TO:

WILLIAM McKAIN, COUNTY MANAGER






BARBARA M. PAREES, DEPUTY COUNTY MANAGER




STEPHEN E. PILARSKI, DEPUTY COUNTY MANAGER

CC:

ANDREW F. SZEFI, COUNTY SOLICITOR







FROM:
Andrew G. Baechle, Director of Parks

DATE:

May 26, 2015
RE:
SOUTH PARK – PITTSBURGH PENGUINS FOUNDATION AND HIGHMARK, INC.
______________________________________________________________________
The Department of Parks respectfully requests authorization from County Council to accept a donation of materials from the Pittsburgh Penguins Foundation and Highmark, Inc. for the construction of a deck hockey facility to be located in the County’s South Park.

Please do not hesitate to contact Andrew Baechle at 412-350-2460 if you have any questions or need additional information.
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